
 

 

 

 

 

Monday 19 May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am writing to you with regards to our recent Ofsted inspection. The report has been 

released and I am now in a position to share it with you. 

 

The inspection was conducted under section 8 of the Education Act 2005, which is an 

ungraded inspection. The purpose of the inspection was to determine whether the school 

has taken action to maintain the standards identified during the previous inspection in 2020, 

which was graded ‘Good’. Ofsted do not give graded judgments on an ungraded inspection.  

 

We are delighted with the report and the outcomes from the inspection team. The report 

describes what our pupils, parents, staff and visitors tell us, that we are a welcoming school, 

treat each other with kindness and expect the very best. 

 

The report celebrates pupils’ strong sense of belonging to the school community, how they 

feel safe, cared for and known as individuals and the consistently strong outcomes they 

achieve.  Etonbury’s curriculum is commended for its ambition, as is the extensive and 

well-planned programme to develop pupils’ character.  Behaviour at the school is judged to 

be excellent, attendance is high and pupils consistently demonstrate kindness towards each 

other.  

 

Inspectors were particularly impressed with the inclusive culture we foster, ensuring that 

each student feels valued and encouraged to reach their full potential. 

The report is testament to the hard work and dedication of our entire school community.  I 

would like to express my gratitude to everyone for making Etonbury such a special place. 

This achievement is a collective effort of our students, teachers, staff, and you, our 

supportive parents and carers.  Your involvement and encouragement play a vital role in our 

school's success, and we are grateful for your continued partnership. 
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Thank you for your support during the inspection and taking the time to complete the 

parent survey, including the wonderful comments you wrote about the school. 

It is a privilege to lead Etonbury Academy and I look forward to continuing to deliver our 

ambitious curriculum and strong examination results that equip our pupils with the skills and 

knowledge they need to be successful young adults. 

Click here to read the Etonbury Academy Ofsted Report 

Kind regards, 

Mrs J Young 

 

Principal 
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